
Date: Nov 23, 2021 

 

From: 

Albert Percival 

705 Baylor St,  

Austin TX 78703 

 

To: 

Historic Landmark Commission 

City of Austin 

 

Re: 807 Baylor St 

 

Dear Commissioners, 

 

This letter is in support of the Gopals’ application to restore and renovate 807 Baylor Street.  I have 

spoken to the owner and am pleased that adherence to Castle Hill Design Standards and preserving 

the historic nature of the home is a priority.  The owners are also sensitive to the protection of 

heritage trees on the property. 

 

I reside at 705 Baylor Street which is located a couple of houses away on Baylor Street.  I am pleased 

that the home will be owner occupied and that the rehabilitation will add to the neighborhood’s 

charm.   

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Albert Percival 

Albert Percival 


